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After over two decades of discussions, promises and indecisions, the year 2016 
marked the birth of the School of Specialisation in Paediatric Dentistry, which is 
now a reality. The importance of dental post-graduate specialisation schools has 
been debated since the Degree Course in Dentistry was established. Previously, in 
Italy only two dental branches – Oral Surgery and Orthodontics – had obtained the 
recognition that a School of Specialisation entails. 
Today, with specific training and the newly-established hyper-specialisation in 
Paediatric Dentistry, the future of the profession is brighter than ever. This will allow 
dental professionals  to provide the best cure to our young patients but it especially 
marks and recognises the importance of prevention in general. Having established a 
Specialty School in Paediatric Dentistry is also important to keep the pace with the 
other European countries where this postgraduate course has been already offered 
for many years.  
In my opinion, training professionals with a solid specialisation based both on cultural 
insights and hands-on clinical activities translates into the possibility of making true 
prevention. The ultimate goal of paediatric dentists, as well as paediatricians, is 
certainly to treat young patients but also and above all to accompany them toward 
an adulthood possibly free of pathologies.  
With an eye to a future where Paediatric Dentistry will be at the core of dental and 
orthodontic prevention, I wish great success to all the many specialisation schools 
established within the Italian Universities.

Finally in Italy the School of 
Specialisation in Paediatric 
Dentistry!  

Giuseppe Marzo
SIOI Scientific Secretary
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